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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0223   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: February 19, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion approving a one-year contract for streetlight fixtures, Invitation to 

Bid (ITB) 532-11105 - $101,012.91 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a one-year contract for streetlight 
fixtures to Torres Electrical Supply Company, Inc., in the estimated annual amount of 
$101,012.91 and authorize the City Manager to approve the renewal options contingent 
upon approval and appropriation of funds. 
 
Background 
The Parks and Recreation Department uses these streetlight fixtures to replace worn 
out fixtures and fixture poles as a result of accidents.  This contract also includes the 
bulbs for the lights, lighting shields and mast arms for the current high pressure sodium 
lighting.  As the City works toward installing light emitting diode (LED) lighting 
throughout the streetlight system, a separate contract will be forthcoming to 
accommodate the purchases of LED lights and fixtures. 
 
Invitation to Bid 532-11105 was opened on November 29, 2012 with five bids received.  
Low bidder, Torres Electrical Supply Company, Inc., has met all of the specifications of 
the bid and has been deemed the lowest cost, responsive and responsible bidder. 
 
Resource Impact 
There will be a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $101,012.91. 
FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 

     
FY FUND 

SUB 
FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME 

SUB OBJ 
# 

SUBOBJECT 
NAME  AMOUNT  

2013 001 01 General Fund PKR070601 Street Lights 3910 Elect Supplies $101,012.91  

       
TOTAL $101,012.91  

Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Bid Tabulation 532-11105 
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Prepared by: AnnDebra Diaz, Procurement Specialist II 
 Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:  Phil Thornburg, Parks and Recreation 


